
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
Once again, we would like to extend an invitation for you to purchase your school 
supplies in advance from The Teacher’s File.   
Click the link to watch a short video explaining the process: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YjIpQuIhnnk&feature=youtu.be  

Order supplies online at: 
http://packs.teachersfile.ca  

(enter school: Auguston and see 
online or printable forms) 

 
Orders will be delivered to the 
school, so that when your child 

arrives in September, their supply 
bag will be waiting for them! 

No long shopping lines!  No arguing!  
No hassle! Save money! 

 
If you’d like to pay by cheque, please mail the supply form & payment directly to The 
Teacher’s File. NO FORMS OR PAYMENTS WILL BE COLLECTED IN THE SCHOOL OFFICE. 
Contact: tfile@shaw.ca PH: (250) 897-3404 or (800) 917-0009 
  
Order before July 31st and you will not be charged an additional $5 late freight fee. 
Orders received after this date are available only while supplies last!  
 
Can’t remember if you placed your order? Visit the online checker on The Teacher’s File 
website at: http://packs.teachersfile.ca/ after Aug. 1st.  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Supply bags do NOT contain: 
 
- Gr. 1 Art shirt or Apron (ie. old shirt) 
- Gr. 4/5 Gym strip/shoes (navy 

shorts/white T-Shirt, non-marking 
running shoes) 

- Planners (for various classes, parents 
will be asked to reimburse the school in 
September) 
• Some teachers may request specific 

items that are not covered by this 
package in September. 

• Supplies may vary slightly from class 
to class. 

Please Note: 

Supply bags 
contain all top-
quality brand 
name products 
that have been 
specifically 
asked for on 
school supply 
lists!  
 
If purchasing 
supplies of 
your choice, it 
is NOT 
necessary to 
buy the EXACT 
brand 
specified on 
the supply list, 
but please 
ensure items 
are of GOOD 
QUALITY. 

Grade 1-5 students need to have their 
supplies purchased 

(either by ordering thru “The Teacher’s 
File” OR of your choice) 

 
Kindergarten students’ supplies will be 

ordered in bulk.  
Parents will be asked to reimburse the 

school in September. 
 

Students are to always wear a pair of indoor 
shoes in the building.  
 
All students are required to carry outdoor shoes to the 
cloakroom. Students must wear shoes that cover their 
entire feet. Open toed shoes or flip flops should NOT be 
worn at school. 
 
About Gym runners: please make sure your child has properly 
fitted non-marking runners.  For safety reasons, no high heel 
type runners, no slip-on runners that do not cover the heel.  
Runners that have a very small amount of velcro strips do not 
seem to be lasting.  Shoelaces give the most support.  
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